
 

 

 
June 27, 2021 

 
 

 

This letter is to inform you that the City of Toronto will temporarily change two residential streets in 

the Yonge and Eglinton Construction Hub to one-way traffic to improve road safety for pedestrians, 

cyclists and motorists while allowing construction vehicles access to the sites.  

 
Starting July 17, 2021 the following changes will be implemented:  

 Roehampton Avenue, between Yonge Street and Mount Pleasant Avenue, will become one-
way for eastbound traffic only 

 Broadway Avenue, between Mount Pleasant Avenue and Yonge Street, will become one-way 
for westbound traffic only, including the cycle path 

 There will be no parking or stopping on Redpath Avenue between Eglinton Avenue East and 
Erskine Avenue 

 
As construction in the area progresses, the City of Toronto will continue to monitor traffic patterns and 
listen to public feedback and will re-evaluate these road safety measures. 
 
WHAT TO EXPECT 
 

 Crews will post signage and install new pavement markings on the roadways on behalf of the City 
of Toronto.  

 All road users are reminded to exercise caution, stay alert and obey the rules of the road. 

 Visit toronto.ca/ConstructionHub to share your experience and comments using the feedback 
form. 

 
CONSTRUCTION HUB COORDINATION 
 
Construction Hubs are a Vision Zero measure that improves road safety and coordinates the public 
right-of-way around areas in the city that have a dense concentration of construction activity. The 
Yonge and Eglinton Construction Hub was created in November 2019. 
 
QUESTIONS 
 
If you have questions about the Yonge and Eglinton Construction Hub, please let us know. 
 

Questions Construction Hub Coordinator 
constructionhub@toronto.ca 
416-395-7484 

Website toronto.ca/ConstructionHub 

General inquiries 311 

 

One-Way Traffic and Parking Changes 



 

 

 

 

 


